
The next MAP meeting will be a celebration of our 10 year anniversary and 
will be a great way to reflect on what we have achieved in the last decade.  
  

Help us celebrate all the amazing work supported by the MAP over the last 
10 years.  
  

  

MUSSELBURGH AREA PARTNERSHIP 

  
To everyone who has helped to grow the Musselburgh Area Partnership or 

has worked in the community of Musselburgh, Wallyford and Whitecraig 
over the last 10 years. 

Please accept this invitation to join us in an evening to celebrate the first 
decade of our organisation. 

  
When - Monday, March 25, 7-9pm 

Where - St Andrew’s High Church, Mill Hill entrance 

Who – All welcome 

RSVP - musselburgh-ap@eastlothian.gov.uk 

  
Cake and refreshments provided 

  
  

Help us celebrate the past 10 years of the Musselburgh Area Partnership 
and the what has been achieved by our community. Please come along 

and find out how we have enabled our community to thrive and given help 
in times of need. Also learn a little bit about how you can help to make a 

difference to the future of your community and contribute to the Local Area 
Plan. 

  

  

Thank you 

Gaynor 

Chair 
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